



Morley Church of England Primary Academy

Interim Executive Headteacher: Mr Mark Carlyle

Address: Deopham Road, Morley St Botolph, Wymondham, Norfolk NR18 9TS

Tel: 01953 602397 Email: morley@tacmor.stbenets.org

Web: morley.norfolk.sch.uk

June 9th 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Message from Mr Carlyle

The first week after half term has flown by and the children have settled back into their learning really well. There is a great sense of purpose and our pupils are balancing their many commitments superbly; whether it be the choir, sporting trips and activities or the varied things that are undertaken outside of school.

The staff and I have noticed that there are a few children turning up on the school site considerably earlier than the 8.30am gate opening time. Whilst it is a good sign that they are enthusiastically wanting to come to school, there is no one to supervise them before 8.30am, so please could all members of our school community aim to be on site between 8.30am and 8.40am.

We notified you before half term of the changes to our email addresses. Just a reminder that to contact the office please send any emails to morley@tacmor.stbenets.org. It's fair to say that the handover could have gone a little more smoothly, so apologies if you are still waiting on a response to a message you may have sent. We will do our very best to catch up.

As many of you know, it is our wonderful FOMPS summer fayre this Saturday, 12pm to 3pm. The weather looks to be really on our side and it would be great if as many of you as possible could support it. The FOMPS are always on the lookout for volunteers, so do please let them know if you can help at all.

Finally, I would like to wish those members of our school community – pupils and staff – a wonderful time on their trip to the Isle of Wight next week. I very much look forward to hearing about all of the adventures they have and I am sure they are going to have a fabulous time.

Have a wonderful weekend and I hope to see you all on Saturday. Best wishes

Mark Carlyle

Cricket Tournaments

Our pupils have taken part in two cricket tournaments this week...

'On Monday girls and boys went to do cricket at Great Melton Cricket Club. We tried our best and enjoyed all of it. There were some amazing sixes, wickets and catches. In the end we came 5th (second to last), but we are still proud of what we did.'

'On Wednesday we went to a girl's cricket tournament. We all really enjoyed ourselves and we came 2nd! We were in two groups (we were in Group A) we won 3 and lost 1. We scored 255 runs and 15 wickets.

Thank you to the adults (Mrs Thacker and Mrs Hurrell) who took us and all the staff that helped plan the event.'

By Bella and Eden

Taekwondo

If your child would like to try Taekwondo there are places available every Thursday after school in the hall. Come along and have a free taster session!

If you'd like more details then please contact Lisa Mann at lisatheteacher@yahoo.co.uk

Horstead Trip

Please return your completed forms for the Horstead trip by Thursday 15th June at the latest.

PE Kit

Please can we remind parents that children should wear PE Kit as per our uniform policy as follows:

House colour t-shirt (plain, no logos or writing) Black/navy blue shorts Trainers
Plimsolls or different trainers for indoor PE
Plain black/navy blue tracksuit bottoms
Plain black/navy blue sweatshirt
Socks (grey, white or navy blue)



Hi everyone! Thank you all for your continued support for the events we have had so far, we are busy preparing for another wonderful summer fayre on Saturday!

Nicola Burman
Chair of FOMPS



Come and visit the FOMPS stall at the Morley Beer Festival! (Poster with details at the end of this newsletter) Tickets from:

https://linktr.ee/MorleyFestival



Pine Class



Rowan Class
Sam P

Oak Class

Celebrations

Sycamore Class

Value	Pine	Oak	Sycamore	Rowan	Willow
Achievements					
Star Readers					
Reading Passport					
Going for Gold	Oscar				
Award					
Merit Badge	Layla				
Bronze				Jacob	
Silver				Iris	Mya
Gold					
Platinum					
EFFORT					
HELPFULNESS					
COURAGE					
SERVICE					
SELF RESPECT					
RESPONSIBILITY					
FORGIVENESS					
GENEROSITY					
FRIENDSHIP					Ella-Rose
RESPECT		Ella			
KOINONIA					
COMPASSION					
PERSEVERANCE	Noah		Mikey	Martha D	
HUMILITY					
KINDNESS					
CREATIVITY					
BRAVERY					
JUSTICE					
TRUST					
	L]			

Out of school achievements:

Congratulations to Lucas for playing for Norwich U9 Football team and winning his matches against Chelsea and Brentford!

Henry H came 3rd in the Norfolk Club National in skiing last Sunday with only 0.17 seconds separating the top 3! He has also officially been asked to join the Norfolk Race





Team ; which compete in Slalom all over the country.

The Housepoints were not updated this week.

As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God's varied grace Amen

Newsletter addition:

- Authentic Church poster
- Morley Beer Festival poster
- Diary Dates



Hello Morley Primary Academy!

We are Authentic Church, a small local church with a big heart for our community and we meet in your school hall every Sunday morning! Our services start at 10.30am and we'd love you to join us!

We're very excited to announce that from June we are updating the format of some of our services to make us even more family-friendly!

Every second Sunday is our MultiGen service which is an interactive, fun service with a short message, suitable for all ages.

Next MultiGen is 11th June.

Of course, we meet on the other Sundays of the month also and everyone is welcome ©

Every fourth Sunday is CineChurch which starts with a continental-style breakfast followed by a Bible-based video, suitable for all ages but particularly aimed at primary school children and their families. No need to book, and feel free to bring your own bean bag or inflatable chair for the full cinema experience!

Next CineChurch is 25th June.

For more information, visit our website at www.authentic-church.org.uk or email us on contact@authentic-church.org.uk.



Click here for tickets: https://linktr.ee/MorleyFestival

Termly Value L

& O S

Summer Term



29/05/23 - 02/06/23 - HALF TERM



05/06/23 - School starts

05/06/23 - Dynamo Cricket event, Great Melton

06/06/23 – Pyjama Day for a cuddly toy

07/06/23 – Transition visit from Wymondham High

07/06/23 - Dynamo Cricket event, Tas Valley CC

10/06/23 - FOMPS Summer Fayre

12-16/06/23 Residential visit to Isle of Wight, Y6

22/06/23 - Oak Class Assembly 9am

23/06/23 – Sports Day

24/06/23 - FOMPS stall at Morley Beer Festival

26/06/23 - Year 5 trip to Thorpe Woodland Centre



03/07/23 - Wymondham High Academy Transition Day

03/07/23 - Open Classroom 3.15 - 4pm

04&05/07/23 - Wymondham High Academy Transition Day

06/07/23 - Sycamore Class to Banham Zoo

07&08/07/23 - Wymondham College Transition Day

13/07/23 - Crucial crew event for Year 6

14/07/23 - Y6 Leavers' performance: 9am & 2.30pm

15/07/23 - FOMPS Adult quiz night

17-19/07/23 - Horstead trip for Y4

21/07/23 - Leavers' Service, School Hall 9am

21/07/23 - End of School Year 3.15pm

21/07/23 - End of term disco - KS1 6-7,KS2 7.15-8.15

Year 6 Leavers only 8.15 - 9.15